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January 25, 2006

ReeAnn Estep, Superintendent
Ohio Department of Commerce
Division of Liquor Control
6606 Tussing Road
PO Box 4005

| Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-9005

| RE: 1896770, La Copa’s Sports Bar, 2704 Clark Avenue, Cleveland, Ohio 44113

Dear Superintendent Estep:

I write this letter of support on behalf of Gennie . Rodriguez who has filed for a transfer
of a liquor license in Ward 14. She will be opening La Copa’s Sports Bar located at 2704
Clark Avenue. Ms. Rodriguez is a new entrepreneur in our community and my office
would like to support her in this new endeavor, This new business wili be the bcgmmng
of a rekindling of the business district in this area of Ward 14,

I would appreciate any assistance you can give Ms, Rodriguez on the transfer of this
liquor license.

Sincerely,

Santiago
Councjiman, Ward 14

Fax: 614.728-1283

cc:  Gennie 1. Rodriguez, La Copa’s Sports Bar
Joe Morris, Attormey
Sue Bungard
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